
NITNC                                 Meeting Minutes                            November 12, 2019               29 Attendees 

 

Terry Deno opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m.   

Jeanine McKinney gave the Treasurer’s report.   $225 was paid out to P.O.P. Church for use of their 
facility for our meetings.  The current balance in the account is $7,131.53.  

 Our Neighborhood Resource Officer, Keith Cler reported on crime in our area.  There were 28 calls this 
month.  Two involved thefts at construction sites.  Tools were stolen from a trailer and a truck.  There 
were 3 garage burglaries (doors had been left open) and 2 vehicle thefts (cars were left running to warm 
up). 

Candace Mumm reported that over all crime is down in Spokane, but vehicle crimes are up.  Plans are 
being finalized for the new warming shelter downtown.  The city is working on the budget.  They would 
like to hire more police.  She said that the number of recruits is down. 

The Lime scooters and bikes will be removed for the Winter.  A decision will be made in the Spring as 
whether to renew their contract again.  Five Mile Road is scheduled to be opened by November 17th.  

Terry reported from the Community Assembly in Mark’s absence.  Everyone will be receiving a post card 
from the U.S. Census.  There will be 10 questions.  It can also be filled out on line.   

There are no Comprehensive Plan Amendment requests in our neighborhood for next year! 

Karen Stratton sent an e-mail which contained the Fall District 3 Newsletter.  A copy was sent out to the 
NITNC members.  It can also be found on the City’s website. 

My Spokane 3-1-1 is a good resource to call if you have any questions concerning the city services.  They 
can refer you to the correct contact person. 

Gabby Ryan gave a presentation on the city’s Snow Removal Plan for this year.  The Snow Season starts 
November 15 and continues until March 15.  A brochure containing the plow routes will be sent out in 
the utility bills.  She reminded everyone that all RVs, Boats and Trailers need to be off the street during 
the snow season.  Call 3-1-1 if any problems or if someone needs help with snow removal. 

Annica Eagle spoke on the Traffic Calming Program.  The goal is to reduce the negative effects of motor 
vehicles on the streets, alter driver behavior, and improve conditions for non-motorized street users.  It 
is funded by the Photo Red funds. 

Terry reminded everyone there is no meeting in December.  Next meeting will be January 14, 2020! 

He closed the meeting at 8:10 p.m. 

 

 

   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


